
 

 
The University of Maryland, Baltimore County (UMBC) Institute of Politics (IoP) 

will release findings from its Battleground Exit Poll on  
Thursday, November 21, 2024, at 12:01 a.m.  

 
Press Contact Information: 
 
Ian Anson, Ph.D.  
Associate Director, UMBC Institute of Politics 
Designed and conducted Battleground Exit Poll 
Email: iganson@umbc.edu  
 
Catalina Sofia Dansberger Duque 
UMBC Office of Media Relations 
Email: csdd@umbc.edu 
 
The 2024 UMBC Battleground Exit Poll gauges the attitudes of Baltimore County 
voters on the following topics: 
 

• Presidential, U.S. Senate, and congressional vote choices and key issues 
determining their decisions 

• Question 1 and attitudes toward abortion 
• Economic perceptions  
• Trust in government  
• Opinions toward the Democratic Party, Republican Party, Supreme Court of the 

United States, and the mainstream news media 
• Types of news sources used by voters 

 
Exit poll toplines and results by demographics will be provided.   
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About the UMBC Battleground Exit Poll 

The UMBC Battleground Exit Poll surveyed 1,119 Baltimore County voters on October 
31, 2024, during early voting from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. and on Election Day, November 5, 
2024, from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. Contact locations were determined by random selection. 
During the early voting period, responses were collected at four early voting sites, 
and on Election Day, responses were collected at 13 precincts across the county. 
Results were weighted to countywide vote totals for the presidential and senate 
elections. 

The UMBC Institute of Politics is committed to transparency. The release will include a 
methodology statement with information regarding data collection, sample 
demographics, weighting, and question-wording.  

Results will be posted at https://politics.umbc.edu/the-umbc-battleground-exit-poll/  
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